

Puget Sound Energy P.O. Box 97034 Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

pse.com

July 30, 2025

Received
Records Management
Jul 30, 2025

Filed Via Web Portal

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 621 Woodland Square Loop SE Lacey, Washington 98503

Re: U-200281: Response to Commission Request for COVID-19 Related Data (April-June) pursuant to Order 01

Dear Director Killip:

Attached please find PSE's responses to the UTC Staff Proposed COVID-19 Response Term Sheet (Term Sheet), approved by the Commission in Order 01 of Docket U-200281 on October 20, 2020. The data in Attachment A covers the period of April 2025 through June 2025.

Please contact Carol Wallace at (425) 424-7351 for additional information about these responses. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105.

Sincerely,

/s/ Susan E. Free

Susan Free
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory
Compliance
PO Box 97034, BEL10W
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734
(425) 456-2105
susan.free@pse.com

cc: Tad O'Neill, Public Counsel

Attachments:

U-200281-PSE-Attach-A-April-May-June-2025-Data